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	Rigby Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 2EP

Tel: 01527 875475  Fax: 01527 870211

Headteacher: Mrs S Radford
www.rigbyhallschool.com
Email – office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


4th July 2016

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to inform you that there has been some discussion amongst students about “The Dark Web”. This is an area of the internet that can be accessed by people, who can then browse without an IP address.

The Dark Net is used by criminals, paedophiles and extremists. There is a great deal of risk to our students if they are able to access this area. I would advise you to search history for any videos on how to access the Dark Net and ensure that your children have not been downloading any software to your computers.

Mr Waller will be talking about this issue in greater depth at his Internet Safety workshop next week. If you wish to attend, please contact the school office to book a place. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any concerns around internet safety.

Yours sincerely

Samantha Hayward
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